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Submission: I do not believe a council amalgamation will serve the people of the inner west in a better way. We are already 
dealing with a horrible future when it comes to Westconnex. As a home owner I am extremely satisfied with Marrickville 
Council's services. I am familiar with larger councils as I was a Newcastle resident for many years. They pay just as much for 
fewer services. I say NO to amalgamation.  
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